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Stakeholder Engagement Overview 
 
Truck Route Committee: 
Administration met with the Truck Route Committee and received support for: 

1. The four additional roads being added to the truck route network; and 
2. The fine increase for trucks operating off the truck route (from $100.00 to $500.00). 

Transportation industry and the Calgary Police Service representatives, among others, are 
participants on the Truck Route Committee. 
 
Ward 2 Community Groups: 
Administration met with Councillor Magliocca and representatives from communities 
surrounding Shaganappi Trail, north of Stoney Trail, to discuss its addition to the truck route 
network. 
The community representatives did not identify any particular concerns with the addition of 
Shaganappi Trail to the truck route network, but did identify areas of concern on the road that 
related to truck traffic: 

1. The need for a berm or wall along sections of the east side of Shaganappi Trail as it 
passes the community of Kincora, where many backyards are close to passing traffic. 

2. There is concern with the traffic congestion and timing of lights on southbound 
Shaganappi Trail at Stoney Trail. 

3. The lack of traffic signals at numerous intersections along Shaganappi Trail north of 
Stoney Trail. 

 
Ward 12 Community Groups: 
Administration met with Councillor Keating and representatives from Auburn Bay, Seton and 
Mahogany to discuss the addition of 52 St and Seton Blvd to the truck route network. 
There were no objections to the proposal. 
 
Ward 3 Councillor Office: 
Administration discussed the addition of Metis Trail (north of Stoney Trail) to the truck route 
network to ensure that there were no expected community concerns. This route is not adjacent 
to any residential developments. 
 
Rocky View County: 
Administration discuss the addition of Metis Trail (north of Stoney Trail) to the truck route 
network with transportation representatives of Rocky View County as the route would exit the 
City into this area. No concerns were identified by the County with this change to the network. 


